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Barton, Dominic  

Dominic Barton's disturbing McKinsey legacy propping up China  

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/terry-glavin-dominic-bartons-disturbing-mckinsey-
legacypropping-up-china 

Waterloo thanks Dominic Barton for his six years as chancellor 
https://uwaterloo.ca/news/waterloo-thanks-dominic-barton-his-six-years-chancellor 

Johnston, David  

Governor General defends China visit amid Nobel peace laureate's death 
https://www.ctvnews.ca/politics/governor-general-defends-china-visit-amid-nobel-peacelaureate-
s-death-1.3510058 

Canada's governor general voices long-standing affection with Chinese people 
Source: Xinhua Published: 2013-10-17 https://www.globaltimes.cn/content/818368.shtml 

How David Johnston embraced China for decades before probing election interference 
https://nationalpost.com/news/critics-say-david-johnston-was-compromised-by-his-
deepaffection-for-china 

David Johnston escapes inquiry into his own China dealings  

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/terry-glavin-david-johnston-escapes-inquiry-into-his-ownchina-
dealings 

‘People’s Governor General’ David Johnston bids farewell at ceremony 
https://www.thestar.com/news/canada/people-s-governor-general-david-johnston-bidsfarewell-
at-ceremony/article_bdbc6d1d-7bbe-5c9e-b2c8-81cea137b588.html 

David Johnston too close to Trudeau family to oversee China interference review,  

Conservative, Bloc leaders say https://globalnews.ca/news/9717820/foreign-interference-
report-david-johnston-china-russia/ 

Former GG Johnston’s Close Relationship with China  

https://realwomenofcanada.ca/media-release-former-gg-johnstons-close-relationship-withchina/ 

McCallum, John  

John McCallum joined McMillan as Senior Strategic Advisor 

https://mcmillan.ca/people/john-mccallum/  

Critics call for ethics probe of ex-ambassador’s work at Chinese immigration company 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/politics/article-critics-call-for-ethics-probe-of-exambassadors-
work-at-chinese/ 
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Majority of Canadians oppose parliamentarians accepting free trips: poll 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/politics/article-critics-call-for-ethics-probe-of-exambassadors-
work-at-chinese/  

John McCallum forced out as Canada's ambassador to China after comments on Huawei 

case  

https://nationalpost.com/news/canada/john-mccallum-forced-out-as-canadas-ambassador-
tochina-after-comments-about-huawei-case  

McKinsey & Company  

(Please refer to references under McKinsey & Company in Map 3) 

Niu Gensheng  

(Please also refer to references under Niu, Gensheng in Map 3) 

List of the 12 members of the China Entrepreneur Club 2016 Canada trip 
https://ccbc.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/10/2016-China-Entrepreneur-Club-Delegation-
toCanada-Bios-1006_s.pdf  

Rideau Hall Foundation  

RHF Timeline: https://rhf-frh.ca/about/timeline/  

Pierre Elliot Trudeau Foundation  

Chinese donors who funded Trudeau Foundation wanted statue of Mao in Montreal 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/world/article-chinese-donors-who-funded-trudeaufoundation-
wanted-statue-of-mao-in/ 

CSIS uncovered Chinese plan to donate to Pierre Elliott Trudeau Foundation 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/politics/article-csis-uncovered-chinese-plan-to-donate-
topierre-elliott-trudeau/ 

Trudeau Foundation to review donation from benefactors in China  

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-chinese-donation-governance-crisistrudeau-
foundation/ 

University of Montreal and donations from Zhang & Niu  

Montreal university weighing options for donation linked to Beijing 
https://globalnews.ca/news/9621642/universite-de-montreal-beijing-donation-chinainterference/  
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University of Toronto and donations from Zhang Bin  

Chinese businessman honours Bethune’s legacy with gift to U of T’s Faculty of Medicine 
https://boundless.utoronto.ca/news/chinese-businessman-honours-bethunes-legacy-with-giftto-
u-of-ts-faculty-of-medicine/ 

U of T News: Chinese philanthropist commits to Faculty of Medicine student support 
https://www.utoronto.ca/news/chinese-philanthropist-commits-faculty-medicine-studentsupport 

University of Waterloo and Confucius Institute  

Renison will be home to new Confucius Institute 
https://bulletin.uwaterloo.ca/2006/jun/16fr.html  

University of Waterloo and Nanjing University renew partnership  

https://uwaterloo.ca/news/news/university-waterloo-and-nanjing-university-renew-partnership 

 

Chinese government's Confucius Institute holds sway on Canadian campuses, contracts 

indicate  
https://nationalpost.com/news/chinese-governments-confucius-institute-holds-sway-oncanadian-
campuses-contracts-indicate  

College Affiliated With University of Waterloo Confirms Closure of Beijing’s Confucius 

Institute  

https://ntdca.com/college-affiliated-with-university-of-waterloo-confirms-closure-of-
beijingsconfucius-institute/  

Confucius Institutes Rebrand on Canadian Soil Under New Name 
https://www.visiontimes.com/2023/01/23/confucius-institutes-rebrand-canada.html  

It's time to toss the Confucius Institute out of B.C. schools  

https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/daphne-bramham-its-time-to-toss-theconfucius-
institute-out-of-b-c-schools  

University of Waterloo and Huawei  

Huawei and University of Waterloo partner for world-class research and innovation 
https://uwaterloo.ca/news/news/huawei-and-university-waterloo-partner-world-class-research 

Canadian universities still partnering with Huawei despite 5G ban over security 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/politics/article-huawei-still-benefits-from-canadianuniversity-
research-despite-5g-ban/  

University of Waterloo to end research partnership with Chinese tech giant Huawei 
https://nationalpost.com/pmn/news-pmn/canada-news-pmn/university-of-waterloo-to-
endresearch-partnership-with-chinese-tech-giant-huawei  
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After cutting ties with Huawei, University of Waterloo must find funding elsewhere 
https://www.theglobeandmail.com/canada/article-after-cutting-ties-with-huawei-university-
ofwaterloo-must-find/  

Zhang Bin  

China Cultural Industry Association - Zhang Bin, President 
https://web.archive.org/web/20240417112348/http://www.chncia.org/en/leaders.php? 
mid=2&cat_id=1  

http://www.chncia.org/xiehuilingdao.php?mid=2 

Millennium Golden Eagle International  

https://baike.baidu.com/item/北京盛世⾦鹰国际传媒有限公司/53888159  

‘It Doesn’t Pass the Smell Test’: Trudeau ‘Cash-for-Access’ Fundraiser Dominates  

Question Period  

https://thetyee.ca/News/2016/11/22/Trudeau-Fundraiser-Smell-Test/  

Trudeau Foundation returning $200K to Beijing-linked donor  

https://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/trudeau-foundation-returning-donation-chinese-
governmentadviser-1.6764847  

Trudeau Foundation CEO, board out over alleged Beijing-linked donation 
https://globalnews.ca/news/9614939/trudeau-foundation-ceo-board-resigns-china/  

Trudeau Foundation probe can’t rule out possibility Chinese donations part of ‘influence 

scheme’ targeting Ottawa  

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/politics/article-trudeau-foundation-probe-cant-rule-
outpossibility-chinese-donations/  
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